
 

March 21, 2025 
​
IMPORTANT  

●​ April Lunch Menu 
●​ 2024-25 School Year Calendar 
●​ Friday, March 21 — NO McBain Public Bus in PM (NMCS Shuttle Bus available) 
●​ March 24–28 — NO SCHOOL, Spring Break  
●​ Monday, April 7 — Annual Association Meeting, 6:30 PM  
●​ Saturday, April 12 — 3 on 3 Tournament  
●​ Friday, April 18 — NO SCHOOL, Good Friday 
●​ Monday, April 21 — NO McBain Public Bus in AM (NMCS Shuttle Bus available) 
●​ Friday, April 25 — HALF DAY, Grandparent’s Day, Dismissal at 11:30 AM 
●​ Friday, April 25 — Professional Development in afternoon  
●​ Monday, May 5 — Senior Project Presentations  
●​ May 8–10 — NMCS Garage Sale  
●​ Thursday, May 15 — Spring Concert  
●​ Monday, May 26 — NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
●​ Friday, May 30 — LAST DAY, Half Day, Dismissal at 11:30 AM 
●​ Friday, May 30 — Graduation, 7 PM 

 

ALL SCHOOL NEWS  
2025-26 Enrollment is OPEN!  
Parents, admissions and enrollment for next year is now open! You can click here and select 
Fall 2025 – Spring 2026 School Year to apply a new student or re-enroll. If you have any questions, 
please contact Elisha Helsel (ehelsel@nmcs.us) or call 231-825-2492.  
 
Association Meeting  
On Monday, April 7 at 6:30 PM we will be having our annual Association Meeting. We 
encourage association members to attend and be involved in this important meeting where we 
will discuss and vote on the budget and Board of Directors nominees.  
 
Report Cards 
Report cards are now available on Sycamore. If you have any issues viewing them, please 
contact Elisha (ehelsel@nmcs.us). Report cards can also be emailed or printed upon request.  

 
Ground Beef  
The kitchen is in need of ground beef! We make homemade meals for the 
kids and any amount is appreciated! It needs to be inspected by USDA. That 
is something you can ask your processor or look for the round USDA seal on 
your burger. Contact Sandi Sieting 231-825-2492 ext 3910 or text of call 
231-510-1942 with any questions. Thank you in advance!!! 
 

Substitutes Needed 
NMCS is in need of substitute teachers. If you are interested or have any questions, you can 
contact Scott Curell at scurell@nmcs.us or 231-825-2492 x3904.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Z0acyZ3f8j3QHC4m9EOcSiRsM4qGO97/view?usp=drive_link
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https://mytads.com/a/northernmichiganchristianschool
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ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Comet Running Club 
Did you know NMCS has a running club? This club is open to students 2nd–5th grade and 
practices will take place starting April 8. Please click here for the sign up sheet (these went home 
with students) or click here if you would like to volunteer to bring snacks!  

 
HIGH SCHOOL 
Senior Photos Needed 
Seniors and parents, please send 1-2 of your favorite senior photos to Elisha Helsel 
(ehelsel@nmcs.us) for the senior composite. These should be bust shots with a focus on the 
senior, without animals or objects like vehicles. We will also need baby pictures for the 
yearbook and graduation. You can scan and send them or bring them into the main office so we 
can help do that if needed.  
 

ATHLETICS 
3 on 3 Tournament  
It's NMC 3on3 time, text your friends and teammates and 
get your team together for a fun and exciting day of 
basketball at NMC on April 12th, 2025! Register here or 
follow this link for more information. 
  
Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of volunteers for our home games. If your 
child plays a sport, we ask that you volunteer 3 times 

throughout the year. Volunteer to do concessions, tickets, or work the scoring table at 
nmcs.us/athletics. If you can't sign up, please contact Trey Reed. 
 
Spring Sports 
Reminder, spring sports practices for middle school (middle school girls soccer and boys/girls 
track and field), start on April 1 after school.  
 
The middle school girls soccer team should meet in Mr. Meads room while the track and field 
team should meet in the athletic lobby. ​
 

ONGOING / UPCOMING  
Host Families Needed  
NMCS Community, we are in need of families to host international students for the 2025–26 
school year. Families that host can receive a monetary stipend. For information or questions, please 
contact Rebecca Dieterman (rdieterman@nmcs.us).  
 

COMET COMMUNITY 
CTC Summer Camps for Incoming 7th-9th Graders 
Spots are limited! Please click here for more information.  
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iHH5FusJhoYAuNVoPcy6WZ9eve8w1Dyn/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=100126179888327390244&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Iz9I2mNcxbgdTj8v24KylK73w74mKYNujMn_RrgDeNA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:ehelsel@nmcs.us
https://nmc3on3.square.site/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14eavgMhL-EvJStygzVLqT6DTok8mzYr3/view?usp=drive_link
http://nmcs.us/athletics
mailto:rdieterman@nmcs.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hmqUX5mwy5Ej1J7Vws667mhbT93DnYd3/view?usp=drive_link


 
MSU Extension Events 
Click through to see more information about upcoming Missaukee 
4-H Large Animal Livestock Club events and a free meeting 
regarding Electrical Farm Safety on April 5, 2025.  
 

Housekeeper Available 
6+ years of housekeeping experience. $20 / hour. Available Mondays and Fridays. Please call or 
text Giselle at (406) 589-2396.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Gh8kMdA6I_u3lQa3z9Wf9S8OKUIOIkoS/view?usp=drive_link
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